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I truly hope the Board of Supervisors does the right thing and does not approve these 2
measures which would greatly impact in a negative way the quality of life of nearby residents.
It is almost beyond belief that the company is even considering this in light of the proven
medical hazards these wells will no doubt cause. And this close to a school? It is shocking this
can even possibly happen.

Thank you,

Jay Clancy
Golfclan@gmail.com
2023 SCPGA Northern Chapter Sponsor

       

805-405-9130 cell

Pukka 877-345-5110 
Saint Andrews Products 800-628-9922
Sterling Cut Glass 800-543-1317 
Team Golf  214-366-1595
US Kids Golf 888-387-5437
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